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Date: August 3, 2021 

 

To: Stanwood Camano School Board 

From:   Maurene Stanton 

RE: Classified Director Vacation Days 

 
 

It came to our attention that our Food Service Director, Transportation Director, and 

Maintenance Manager were allocated five fewer days than other district administrators 

and directors. We would like to align district level director positions’ number of vacation 

days. 

 

Recommendation: I recommend your approval of five additional vacation days to the 

Food Service Director, Transportation Director and Maintenance Manager contracts. 


